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OUTCOME 10.2:  e-Health 
 
Topic:  Staffing 
 
Senator McKenzie asked: 

1. How many ongoing staff left in the year 2010/11? What classification were these 
staff? 

 
2. How many non-ongoing staff left in the year 2010/11? What classification were 

these staff? 
 
 

Answer: 
 

1. 68 NEHTA employees left in the financial year 2010/11 (July 2010 – June 2011). All 
NEHTA staff are employed on a contractural arrangement.  
 

2. 12 non ongoing staff (fixed term) left in the financial year 2010/11 (July 2010 – June 
2011).  
 
Of the 12, seven (7) left on their contract end date and five (5) left prior to their 
contract end date. 


